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To whom it may concern,

 My name is Dr. Steve Holroyd and I am the co-medical director at Carson Tahoe 
Hospital's Behavioral Health Services in Carson City, NV. I am writing to ask that you 
continue to support the open access of all oral and long acting injectable 
antipsychotic medications. The lack of patient access to these medications would 
greatly effect their care and quality of life. Most of these patients have been on 
multiple medications prior to finding the one that works for them. Keeping access to 
all these medication options will help them stay out of the hospital and allow them the 
best opportunity for a meaningful and fulfilling life. 

Thank You for your consideration, 

Steve Holroyd, MD 
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